
Registration Timeline for 2019-20 School Year 
 

To register for the 2019-20 school year, you must use the new course numbers that are published in the current 
Course Offerings Guide, or you can find the new course numbers on the registration website at 

www.edenpr.org/ephs.  The registration link will be active beginning January 31st.   
 
January 16  High School counselors meet with CMS staff to review registration materials 
 
  
January 31 On-line Registration Opens (Ends February 12) 

Access on-line registration through the EPHS website at: www.edenpr.org/ephs.  
 

February   Registration Hotline for Parents of the Class of 2023   
4 & 6  This hotline is for 8th grade parents with questions about high school registration.  

For registration questions, call (952) 975-8333 between 8:00 and 3:00. 
If there are questions after this date, please contact your CMS counselor. 

 
February 5 Counselors Meet with current freshmen, sophomores, juniors electronically during Connections  
 
February Walk-in Registration Assistance for Gifted/Talented in Student Center South 
5 & 11 
 
February   Walk-in Registration Assistance at the High School Student Center East 
5, 7 & 8  8 AM – 12 PM & 1 PM – 3 PM (parents are welcome) 
 
 
February 6 Parent Information Night and Curriculum Open House for incoming 9th grade and new parents. 
   6:00   Brief Presentation in the Auditorium 

6:15 – 8:00  EPHS Staff will be available to answer registration questions   
 
February 7 High School Registration completed by ALL current 9th, 10th, and 11th grade students during Extended 

Connections time  
 
February 7  8th Grade registration materials due to CMS Advisor 
  (Students should turn in materials even if they have registered on-line.) 
 
February 12 On-line Registration Closes.   
 

Special Notes: Due to weather related school closures, we have extended our Registration Window through 
February 12 so that each student / family has the opportunity to get accurate information to make the best 
registrations decisions possible. 
 
 It is extremely important that all students register between January 31 and February 12 as course offerings will 
be based on this registration information. The offering of courses described in the Course Offerings Guide will be 
based on student interest and availability of resources. 

 
Because a course is listed in the course offerings guide, 

does not mean that it will automatically be offered during the school year. 


